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What has been happening this week?

Thank you to Miro and Joseph from Year 4, who led our Diwali
Assembly on Monday. They told the school why Hindus celebrate
Diwali and the sort of things they do to celebrate.

The children were excited to meet the team from Catford Broadway
Theatre ahead of their visit to the pantomime at Christmas. They
learned all the call and response games and showed the children
some props from the show.

The children have noticed some upgrades to the school which
happened during half term. We have a new media system in our hall
and the Tech Hub has had a glow up from our IT team. Year 4 had a
great time in there making audio recordings and Touch Typing Club
have also enjoyed the refreshed area.

It was great to see so many parents taking a moment with a coffee
and a croissant this morning whilst the children enjoyed a pancake.
Look out for the next event!

What is happening next week?

Year 6 head off to Kingswood for their residential trip. Parents, look out for
WEDUC updates each evening! We hope they have a great time and we
would like to thank the teachers who are accompanying them and making
this possible. Thank you Ms Benton, Mrs Etuk- Smith, Mrs Ferrant and Mrs
Bannister.

For the rest of the school, it is also a great week as it is our Celebrating
Diversity Week. More details about that below!

Wear Your Happy on Friday to show support for Children In Need! You will
be able to donate to Children In Need via the Just Giving link we will send on
WEDUC.

Years 1, 2 and 3 will have an author visit from Anna- Louise Maloney who wiill
read poems from her book ‘The Just Kids' on Friday, to finish off our

Celebrating Diversity Week with a bang! More details on WEDUC for those
year groups.



Year 1: Complete the permission form on WEDUC for the upcoming visit to Manor House Gardens on
Wednesday 20th November.

Reception: Complete the permission form on WEDUC for the visit to the London Museum Docklands on
Thursday 21st November.

Year 5: Complete the permission form on WEDUC for The British Museum visit on Tuesday 26th November and
make payment.

We need more parents/carers to help on each of these trips. If parents/carers need help to complete the
above forms, they are welcome to come at drop off or collection and Vikki can help you.

Attendance
Well done Year 4! Everyone in on time for learning.
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We have a great week of activities and events planned around the themes below, all designed to
celebrate diversity and support children in developing positive relationships with everyone.

Monday — Celebrating Diversity Week Assembly

Tuesday — Anti-Bullying Week - Choose Respect, Choose Kindness. CHOOSE
Wednesday — Celebrating European Languages and Cultures ‘ RESPECT*

Thursday — Inter Faith Week — Understanding and Respecting All #ANTIBULLYINGWEEK

Friday- Wear Your Happy Day for Children in Need — come to school dressed in something
individual that makes you happy! Donate via the link on WEDUC!
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